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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

Re:Shakespeare’s Got Talent Show 

On Tuesday 11th February the Shakespeare Ambassadors will be hosting a ‘Shakespeare’s Got 

Talent’ show after school from 3.30 till 4.30pm in the main hall. 

Children from any year group are welcome to create a script together and perform. Each 

performance should last a maximum of 5 minutes and be linked to Shakespeare in some way. 

Children who wish to take part should present their script and performance to one of the 

Shakespeare Ambassadors at lunch time in Miss Reid’s classroom on Tuesday 4th February. 

If your group is selected you will be given a time slot and a space to get ready in before the 

performance. Those taking part are invited to dress up, use props or include musical instruments 

in their performance if they wish to do so. 

Parents are welcome to watch the talent show and there will be refreshments available. We ask 

parents to be respectful of the act who are performing by minimising disruption when entering 

and exiting the performance. 

Due to the audience numbers being unknown and to conform to fire regulations, please be 

advised there will only be a small number of chairs available, once these are filled you are 

welcome to view by standing. Buggies and prams will not be permitted. 

Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Reid 

Class Teacher  

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


